
Executive Board Minutes 

NOVEMBER 16, 2020

1-Physical & Mental Health

· Soror Gaines – Posted on website
· Soror Wilson reported on she is working on splitting the chapter roster up into groups of Four (4) and will put one person of each group on charge of connecting with the sorors in the group. Chapter Roster will be used to make the calls.

2-Political & Awareness & Involvement-Reviewed current election situation particularly with the first African American/ Asian American Vice President elect. Encourage everyone to remain vigilant with the elections in Georgia on Jan 5th. The last day to register for Georgia election is December 7th. More information on how we can be involved will be sent to the Chapter by November 17th. An email will be forwarded to all regarding a Text-A-Thon to help Georgia voters 

3- Risk Management Report posted on website
4-Soror of the Yea and Fortitude Soror of the Year for 2020 will be presented November 21reported by Soror Dallas.

5-Membership-Soror Bishop shared updated information on Membership Intake that will be shared on Saturday, November 21. The bottom line is that the process will be completely virtual. Soror Kannick stated that the  this new process appears to be a positive and good experience.

Announcements: Soror Dallas mentioned that if anyone needs boxes for Operation Christmas Child to contact her directly. She will give a detailed announcement at the General body Meeting. Soror Kannick will get more information on the Pan Hellenic Council ‘Toys for Tots in the near future so that HHIBAC  can participate.
Submitted by Gwendolyn Holland Johnson

